Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/23/2020 7:54:21 PM

First name: Page

Last name: Kelleher

Organization:

Title:

Comments: To CNF,

| am opposed to opening the road in John Long Canyon due to immediate and long-term impacts on sensitive
wildlife and plants, on Threatened and Endangered Species, and the increased threat of invasive species and fire
* if a second road into Horseshoe Canyon is constructed, the existing road should be closed at the forest
boundary.

I relish the quiet and remote and untouched quality of the Chiricahua.l believe an influx of motorized vehicles
would disturb wildlife and plant life in this area.

Please strive to keep these areas free of more cars and RV and ORV's.



